To whom may concern,

I write this letter to inform that the floor plan, at 160C Finchley Road, is same as before. The ex-owner was granted Special Treatments Licence by Camden council on March 2018. I believe that council should have the copy of floor plan. Can you please look it up and use that? Because the ex-owner no longer has the floor plan and the agency also doesn’t have it. Hope you understand. If you have any questions, please email info.blueoceanlondon@gmail.com.

Kind regards,
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